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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Categories:

Harris Madden <Harris.Madden@tomra.com>
Friday, 7 July 2023 8:03 PM
TPC Enquiry
Henry Wallis; Benjamin Murphy
Draft SPP Amendment 01/2022 -- Confirming Submission by Ethos 
Urban

Tasmanian Planning Commission 
GPO Box 1691 
Hobart 7001 (by E-mail) 

Dear TPC, 

I’m wriƟng to confirm that TOMRA and Cleanaway, who have together tendered to become the Network Operator 
for the Tasmanian Container Refund Scheme, commissioned Ethos Urban to submit comments and feedback on the 
draŌ SPP Amendment 01/2022 on our behalf. The submission by Ethos Urban was submiƩed earlier this aŌernoon 
by e-mail to the above address. 

We would be pleased to answer quesƟons, to provide further advice and/or to arrange visits to operaƟng collecƟon 
point faciliƟes in other states if required. 

Please don’t hesitate to make contact. 

Regards 
Harris 

Harris Madden 
VP Business Development 
TOMRA CollecƟon – Pacific 
M:   +61 403 199 138 
E:    harris.madden@tomra.com 
W:  www.tomra.com 

TOMRA Collection Australia
Lvl 5, Building A, 207 Pacific Highway 
St Leonards NSW 2065 Australia 
www.mytomra.com.au 
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The informaƟon contained in this communicaƟon and any aƩachment is confidenƟal and may be legally privileged. It should only be read by the 
person(s) to whom it is addressed. If you have received this communicaƟon in error, please noƟfy the sender and delete the communicaƟon.  


